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April 4, 1986

. Florida Power Corporation
v' ATTN: Mr. Walter S. Wilgus

Vice President, Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

In order to facilitate an inspection of quality assurance (QA) effectiveness at
the Crystal River facility, NRC, Region II, requests that you forward the follow-
ing information for our review:

Copies of all audits and audit findings conducted by quality programs audit
personnel started or completed from January 1, 1985 to February 1, 1986. -

Audit checklists and those audits that identified findings that did not
require a written reply need not be included.

Copies of all surveillances and surveillance findings by site QA personnel
started or completed from January 1,1985 to February 1,1986.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact G. A. Belisle
at (404) 331-5596.

(original signed by)

Vincent W. Panciera, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: @. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager
L(. R. Westafer, Manager, Nuclear

Operations Licensing and Fuel
Management

bcc: Document Control Desk
L4lRC Resident Inspector

State of Florida
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